
From: Avril & Walter Castellazzo <team@wcdinteriors.com>  
Sent: 02 April 2022 11:48 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: DUKES HEAD HIGHGATE HIGH STREET 
  

DUKE'S HEAD APPLICATION FOR EXTENDED HOURS TO 1.00AM AS 

FOLLOWS: 

Regulated Entertainment: Live Music: Saturday 1200 to 0100 hours 

Recorded Music: Monday to Sunday: 1200 to 0100 hours 

Supply of Alcohol ON and OFF the premises: Monday to Sunday: 1200 to 0100 

hours        Hours open to Public: Monday to Sunday: 1200 to 0100 hours 

 

 

THIS IS UTTERLY INSANE AND TOTALLY UNACCEPTABLE .    We live and work 

above our premises on Highgate High Street N6 for the past 26 years.  It appears 

that the quality of our lives and what we offer the community is no longer a priority for 

our local councils.  We are not Camden, we are not Soho .  This is a small local 

residential high street.  There are people living and working above every single shop 

on this High Street.  There are residential buildings all around The Dukes 

Head.   Highgate High Street is a family orientated area.   Extending licensing hours 

to this extent is totally unsuitable for a small local residential High Street such as 

ours.   These extended licensing hours will have the potential to increase anti-social 

behaviour, noise and rubbish pollution.  All of which  we are trying to cut down on to 

make local people and visitors lives of a higher quality.  With other pubs literally in 

spitting distance of the Dukes Head (one The Angel almost directly opposite) we do 

not see the necessity of extending hours and drinking off the premises on our High 

Street.  The pub and the council will only encounter constant complaints from 

neighbours whose lives potentially will be made a misery. 

 

WE TOTALLY OBJECT TO THIS APPLICATION. 
Avril and Walter  Castellazzo 
  
T 020 8340 3001 
team@wcdinteriors.com 
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From: Neil Perkins <neilperkinsuk@aol.com>  
Sent: 05 April 2022 11:10 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Dukes Head, 16 Highgate High Street - objection to licence application 
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Dear Licensing Team, 
 
I am writing to object to the application below for extended licensing hours at this pub. 
 
Extending the hours to 1:00am every night, together with the on and off premise sales, will increase 
anti-social behaviour in the Highgate Village area and set a bad precedent for Highgate High Street 
and its surrounds. 
 
Also, loud music until 1:00am every night is unreasonable to local residents' peace and quiet that 
late into the night. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Neil Perkins 
12, Pond Square, Highgate, N6 6BA 

 

Dukes Head 

16 Highgate High Street, Hornsey, London, N6 5JG 
Ward - Highgate 

Regulated Entertainment: Live Music 
Saturday 12 noon to 1am 
Recorded Music 
Monday to Sunday 12 noon to 1am 
Supply of Alcohol 
Monday to Sunday 12 noon to 1am 
Supply of alcohol on and off the premises. 
Hours open to Public 
Monday to Sunday 12 noon to 1am 
Type of premises - Public House 

End date - 19 April 2022 
Licence type - New Application 
Back to top 
 

-----Original Message----- 
> From: Julie Major <jcmajor@btconnect.com> 
> Sent: 05 April 2022 13:19 
> To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
> Subject: Dukes head 
>  
> Hi 
> I strongly oppose to the Dukes Head Pub extending their drinking hours until 1 pm . This is a 
residential area and residents deserve some respect and should be allowed to sleep at night. I live in 
pond Square and the overspill of late night drinking will encourage people to carry on drinking and 
making noise into the surrounding streets. 

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/business/licensing-and-regulations/licensing/licensing-representations/licensing-applications-under-consultation#top
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> This extension is unnecessary. 
>  
> Dukes head pub 
> 16 Highgate High St 
> London 
> N6 5JG 
> England 
>  
> Best wishes 
>  
> Julie Major 
>  
> 07790015586 

 
From: admin@urbantropics.co.uk <admin@urbantropics.co.uk>  
Sent: 05 April 2022 16:09 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Dukes Head Highgate High Street 
 
Dear Licensing Team 
 
Extending the licensing hours at the Dukes Head will encourage more anti social behaviour in the 
village. As it is there have been numerous complaints to the police of anti social behaviour in Pond 
Square where midnight screaming, shouting and drunken behaviour has become all too frequent. 
 
Please consider the residents in the area. We are well served by numerous pubs, but to allow 
extended hours and late night drinking will only serve to disrupt our peaceful community. 
 
In anticipation of your understanding 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Peter Tenenbaum 
6 Pond Square N66 BA 
Tel: 07710330874 
  
 


